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The Bloodmobile will be here Tuesday, February 1st  from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. Those who are at least
16 and in good health are eligible to donate the “gift of life.”  Three hours of community service is

available for one pint of blood donated plus a free T-shirt and Chick-Fil-A sandwiches.
 

If you are 16 but not yet 17, you MUST bring a parental permission slip and a photo ID with you to the
Bloodmobile. You can obtain a permission form when you sign up.

You should have a healthy breakfast before donating.  To sign up for this Blood drive, see the Blood
Bank recruiters at both lunch times on Friday, January 28th  or Monday, January 31st. 

 
If you have any questions please see Mr. Scheuer

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Please note that on February 25, all 9th and 10th-grade students will take the Pre-ACT.

Students need to report to school at 7:45 am. During the first week of February, room

assignments will be posted throughout the campus and on Canvas (All-School). Testing

will begin at 7:55. a.m. Standard time students should finish testing between 11:30 am

and noon. Extended time students should complete testing between 1:30 pm - 2:00 pm.

Seniors will be having their on-campus retreat, and Juniors will have the Junior

Recognition Ceremony; more details will follow. Please be sure to mark your calendar!
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Student Activities

Monday 1960s - hippie & bohemian-style, ponchos, bell-bottoms, tie-dyed, peace signs
Tuesday 1970s - Rise of Disco

Wednesday 1980s – leg warmers, jean jackets, neon colors, big hair, mullets 
Thursday 1990s - Grunge Era – overalls, plaid shirts, scrunchies, athletic tracksuits

Friday – Spirit Day (all students will wear their 2022 Mooney shirt with jeans or khakis)

Catholic Schools Week and Mooney Day, Jan. 31-February 5
 

Themed Days: We will celebrate our heritage by taking a trip through history as we honor each decade that Cardinal
Mooney High School has served this community.

Students are invited to dress in that theme.
 

*NOTE: Students must adhere to dress code guidelines as stated in our Student Handbook in Canvas All School. Any
student wearing attire deemed inappropriate by the administration will be sent home to change and a detention will be

issued. If students choose not to participate in the theme, they must be in regular school uniforms.
 

Monday
 Cardinal Mooney opened its doors in 1969…namesake Edward Aloysius Mooney.

 Opened with the help of the Sisters of Notre Dame of Chardon, Ohio
 Special Lunch treats provided by the Freshmen Class

Boys Basketball at home vs. Manatee
 Girls Soccer @ Lake Placid for District Semi-final game at 6 pm

Tuesday
 Faculty Alumni Spotlight – Mr. Joseph Hayden (1976) and Mr. Robert Greene (1979)

Special Lunch treats provided by the Sophomore Class
Wednesday

Faculty Alumni Spotlight – Ms. Susan Powell (’88) and Mr. Scott Scheuer (’82)
Grandparents Day – Juniors and Seniors – 8:30 mass

SunCoast Blood Drive – 9-2 pm
Special lunch treat provided by the Junior Class

NLI Signing Day – 3 pm in the gym
Boys Basketball at home vs. Sarasota – Senior Night!

Thursday
 Faculty Alumni Spotlight – Dr. Sarah Gates (’97)
Special lunch treat provided by the Senior Class

Girls and Boys Soccer – District Finals at Lake Placid
Friday

 Mooney Day  *continued on the next page; please read.
 Faculty Alumni Spotlight – Mr. Scott Ruane (2010), Mr. Tom Scheip (2011), Mrs. Michelle Dailey (2006),0

 and Coach Jared Clark (2000)
Wear your Mooney Shirt (FREE to all students and distributed earlier in the week)

 Lunch provided by the Care Board (hot dogs, chips, and drinks in the concession stand)
 Noon dismissal

 Girls Basketball District Final
Saturday

Mooney Trivia Night – 6 pm in the Selby, $60 per team, lots of fun prizes, and giveaways.



Mooney Trivia Night IS BACK!!! Saturday, February 5, 2022, 
Benefitting All Children’s Hospital Foundation, St. Petersburg, Florida. 

 
Selby Center doors open at 5:30 pm, event begins at 6:00 pm.

 
Team information and registration forms can be found on Canvas

 at the All School Module; scroll down to the Community Service links.
For sponsorship information or any questions, 

please contact Mr. Scheuer at sscheuer@cmhs-sarasota.org.
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CONTINUED...
*Mooney Day – a chance to celebrate our heritage, our amazing community, and the many

blessings in our lives here at Cardinal Mooney
The day will feature an All School mass, a teacher vs. student volleyball game, activities to choose

from throughout campus, and a free cook-out featuring hot dogs, chips, and a drink.
A few reminders about Mooney Day

 Leave your backpacks at home! 
Wear athletic shoes if you plan to participate in any of our fun activities

Attendance will be taken, this is a school day. 
· Students will not be permitted to leave campus prior to dismissal at 12:00. 

HAVE A WONDERFUL TIME!

mailto:sscheuer@cmhs-sarasota.org
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Don’t forget! Race for the Roses Gala tickets are $130 per person through
February 1. The ticket price after February 1, is $150 per person. 

Buy your tickets by Tuesday to receive the discounted price!
 
 

Got Baskets?  Are you looking to clear out your closets or attic?
 We are looking for donations of empty baskets to create auction baskets for our Race for the

Roses Gala. Please bring them to the front office.
Now collecting class themes to help fill our auction baskets. 
If you have the opportunity to secure donations from any one of these,

 please do not feel limited to just one class basket. 
 

Freshmen: Wine, Beer, and Spirits for a wagon of cheer to be auctioned during the live
auction. 

 
Sophomores: Restaurant/Food Gift Cards. Can be anything from Chick-fil-A to a high-end

restaurant. 
 

Juniors: Scratch off Lottery Tickets. 
 

Seniors: Gift Cards-(other than restaurants/food). Any place, any dollar amount welcome. 
  Please send in items to the front office any time before Friday, March 18. 

 
We are always accepting airline points, vacations rentals, athletic event seating, or a service (Tax prep, home cleaning,

home inspection/upgrade, landscaping, massage, salon). 
 

Please contact Amy Gorman via email at agorman@cmhs-sarasota.org or 941-371-4917, Ext 222, with any inquiries.
 

Our Grandparents’ Day for freshman and sophomore students was a wonderful time
for both grandparents and students. Thank you to our volunteers for your help!
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Upcoming Events
Spring Sports Start Dates:

Boys Weightlifting -  January 10
Girls & Boys Tennis - January 17

Baseball -  January 24
Softball -  January 24

Girls & Boys Lacrosse - January 24
Track and Field - January 31
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How can I purchase home tickets? 
All home Winter games will be cash
only at the gate. The cost is $5 per

person. Students are $1.
 
 

FAMILY PASSES are available for
$150. The pass includes 6 names to be
emailed to the athletic director Larry

Antonucci at Lantonucci@cmhs-
sarasota.org . (Passes are good for all

home games except FHSAA sanctioned
events)

 

Watch all Cougar home games at
NFHS Network at

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/ 

HOME CAMPUS- Parents and
athletes please make sure to have all
forms uploaded properly on home

campus. We want your children to be
able to play as soon as possible and we

can’t do that without proper forms
signed and documented. Thank you for
your support! Please direct questions to
Drew Mitchell at 941-371-4917 (117)

mailto:Lantonucci@cmhs-sarasota.org
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/
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EVERYDAY REMINDERS
Attendance

Please ONLY use Attendance@cmhs-sarasota.org to submit notes digitally. 
ALL absences still need to be called into the Attendance Hotline

941-487-2500.
Anytime your student is out of school, needs to be dismissed early, or comes to school
late, a note is required. We ask that all notes for early dismissal be sent first thing in the

morning or dropped off at the Front Office. This will help avoid a delay in dismissal
and/or an interruption to your student's class. 

 
Please understand that a note is required every time a student arrives late, leaves early,

or is absent. 
Of course, handwritten notes may be submitted to the Front Office; 

the NEW email address is an alternative to that format. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to bring your mask and 
school ID with you every day!


